In the interest of protecting the health of Airmen, families, and the local
community with regard to COVID-19, we regret to announce that the Sakura
Festival for 2021 will not be held. Over the past decade, the Sakura Festival has
been a very special event for members of Team Yokota to view the cherry
blossom trees in bloom on base alongside our very supportive local community.
The decision not to hold the festival this year has been made early to avoid any
unnecessary impact to stakeholders. We appreciate your patience and

understanding.
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